Richard Mabon

From: Edith SMITH

Sent: Sunday, 14 May 2023 18:20

To: Donna Favel--Personal

Cc: ADC Submissions

Subject: Re: ACA submission to the Draft Transportation and Parking Bylaw - closing 5.00pm

- Sunday 14 May

Thank you Donna

I'm sorry | did not respond earlier. You have produced a comprehensive submission covering a wide range of issues
associated with parking and transportation.

The Cinema and Wills street and nearby locality is a good place to observe the issues the Council is considering.
Your comments are very relevant and benefit from your experience on Council and as Mayor.

ACA is fortunate to have your advocacy for these matters that affect the wider community. This is an important role
for ACA

Thank you again

Edith



